



Office Work

Read the texts.

Lesen Sie die Texte.

An office in London

Mary works in an office in London. In her office there is a desk. On the desk there is a computer, a telephone, and a photo of two children. There is a bookshelf next to the door. On the bookshelf there are lots of English and Italian books. There are three windows in the office. There is a table under a window. Next to the table there is a chair. On the table there are flowers and chocolates. A bag is on the chair. In the bag there are keys and two tickets to a Robbie Williams concert.

An office in Hamburg

Peter works in an office in Hamburg. In his office there is one window. Under the window there is a desk. On the desk there is a computer, a mobile phone, a photo of Peter and a dog, and a CD-player. Next to the CD-player is a Mozart CD. There is a bookshelf next to the desk. On the bookshelf there are lots of German books. There is a rucksack under the desk. In the rucksack there are keys, cigarettes, and a ticket to a football match.

ticket: Karte

Answer the questions about Mary and Peter with short answers. Write what you think is true.

Beantworten Sie die Fragen mit Kurzantworten. Schreiben Sie das, was Sie vermuten.

1. Does Mary speak two languages?	Yes, she does.
2. Does Peter have children?	
3. Does Mary like chocolates?	
4. Does Peter like sports?	
5. Does Mary like classical music?	
6. Does Peter smoke?	
Fill in the missing words in the summary. Ergänze diese Zusammenfassung mit den fehlen	iden Wörtern.
n the London office there three windows. T the table. There a photo the desk	
tickets to a pop concert the bag.	
n the Hamburg office there one window. The is under the window. There a photo the desk. There a rucksack the desk. In the rucksack a ticket to a match.	



Work and life

Office Work

Answers

1. Does Mary speak two languages? Yes, she does.

2. Does Peter have children? No, he doesn't.

3. Does Mary like chocolates? Yes, she does.

4. Does Peter like sports? Yes, he does.

5. Does Mary like classical music? No, she doesn't.

6. Does Peter smoke? Yes, he does.

In the London office there are three windows. There is a table under a window. The chair is next to the table. There is a photo on the desk. There is a bag on the chair. There are two tickets to a pop concert in the bag.

In the Hamburg office there is one window. The desk is under the window. There is a photo on the desk. There is a rucksack under the desk. In the rucksack there is a ticket to a football match.